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We must conserve the precious gas and oil of Pennsylvania for future generations of Americans. 
Conservation now will make the transition from fossil to renewable more orderly and predictable. We 
should keep this resource for our children rather than sell it to foreigners for a fast buck. Don’t facilitate 
this foolishness. Look to the future and stop NED. 
 
Thank you 
Paul Stevens 
156 Timbertop Rd 
New Ipswich, NH 03071 
 


